



Mixed Ownership Model Submission Form
The Government welcomes your feedback on this consultation document, particularly the questions set out below.
You can make a submission by using this form, which is also available electronically at www.treasury.govt.nz/mixed-ownership-consultation
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Contact Details

I am responding (please complete one):

As an individual
	Your name
	

	Your iwi affiliation
	

	Address
	

	Email address
	


On behalf of an organisation
	Your name
	

	Organisation you represent
	

	Address
	

	Email address
	


2
Submission
	Question 1: What rights and interests, if any, do Māori have in the Mixed Ownership Model Companies that are not protected by the section 27A-D memorials regime, or by other legislation?

	


	Question 2: How would any rights and interests identified in question 1 be protected by continued application of section 9 of the State-Owned Enterprises Act 1986?

	


	Question 3: Could any rights and interests identified in question 1 be protected by an alternative, more specific, formulation of the Crown’s obligations under the Treaty?

	


	Additional comments: Please insert any other comments you wish to make on this consultation document.

	


All submissions will be publicly available
The Government will publicly release your submission, a summary of submissions and a list of the names of submitters, on The Treasury’s website: www.treasury.govt.nz/mixed-ownership-consultation.
Your name will be made publicly available as part of your submission when it is released
Your contact details will be removed from your submission before it is posted on the website, recorded in the summary of submissions or released under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA).
If you do not wish your name in your submission to be released, please clearly state this in your submission or tick the option below:
	
	I request that my name be removed from my submission before it is released and that it is recorded as ‘anonymous’ in the summary of submissions.

	
	


If there is particular information in your submission that you wish to remain confidential, please clearly indicate this and explain your reasons for wanting the information kept confidential.
The Treasury is subject to the OIA and copies of submissions sent to The Treasury will normally be released in response to an OIA request from a member of the public. If your submission is subject to an OIA request, The Treasury will consider your confidentiality request in accordance with the grounds for withholding information outlined in the OIA. You can view a copy of the OIA on the New Zealand Legislation website: www.legislation.govt.nz.
The Privacy Act 1993 governs how The Treasury collects, holds, uses and discloses personal information about you which is contained in your submission. You have the right to access and correct this personal information.
Submissions can be sent by email to mixed-ownership-consultation@treasury.govt.nz or by post to:
FreePost Authority No.126395 
Mixed Ownership Model: Consultation with Māori
Commercial Transactions Group
The Treasury
PO Box 3724
Wellington 6140
The deadline for receipt of submissions is 5pm on Wednesday 22 February 2012. Late submissions will not be considered.
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